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GERMAN TWINNING AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB UPDATE

R. Warman provided an update regarding German Twinning. B. Warman advised that plans to host an adult
delegation from Zweibrücken, Germany in October, 2019 have unfortunately been cancelled. R. Warman
commented that 2022 will mark the 20th Anniversary of the twinning relationship between the City of Barrie and
Zweibrücken, Germany and that plans will be put together to celebrate the occasion.

R. Warman highlighted that the Lord Mayor Dr. Marold Wosnitza accompanied by his spouse Heike Heb from
Zweibrücken, Germany visited Barrie between July 10, 2019 to July 12, 2019 and had a wonderful time during
their stay.

V. Kompp commented that there was nothing new to report regarding the German Canadian Club.
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